
 

 

Traffic Notice 
Queen’s Birthday Parade 

 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise all businesses, drivers 
and pedestrians that the following roads and car parks will be 
closed to all traffic from 06:00am until 12:30pm on Saturday, 
10th June 2017 for the purpose of the Queen’s Birthday 
Parade. 
 

- Front Street from Par-la-Ville Road to Court Street 
- Par-la-Ville Road from Rosebank Tce to Front Street 
- Queen Street from Front Street to Reid Street. 
- Point Pleasant Road (Albouy’s Point). 
- Burnaby Street from Reid Street to Front Street 
- Parliament Street from Front Street to Reid Street 
- Court Street from Front Street to Reid Street 

 
There will be no parking on these streets for the duration of 
the road closures inclusive of No.1 and No.5 Car Parks. 
 
Barricades and signage will be posted to direct the traffic. 
 
City Hall, Hamilton  Ian Hind 
26th May 2017                              Senior Engineer 
 


